Dear Principals and Teachers,

The Eugene Concert Choir Outreach (ECCO) music education program is in its sixth year of bringing choral singing to local schools.  My name is Amy Unfred.  I have been singing with the choir since 2011, and am excited to join the choir staff as Music Education Director this year.  I bring with me a lifelong love of music and singing, as well as a B.A. with a music minor from Willamette University and a Masters in Teaching from Pacific University, with a focus on early childhood and elementary education.  I teach early childhood at Lane Child and Family Center, and am delighted to be a part of the ECCO project this year in addition to my current work with children.

The ECCO program encourages the learning of basic musical concepts such as melody, form, vocal sound and rhythm by teaching a selected song. This year we are offering the classic American folk song, “This Land Is Your Land.” Students who participate in ECCO will be invited to sing “This Land Is Your Land” with the Eugene Concert Choir in the performance of Country Tunes for Kids at 11:00 a.m. on Saturday, April 26th at the Hult Center, Silva Concert Hall.

Classroom and music teachers are welcome to request a date and time for me to make a presentation to the classroom, teaching students to sing “This Land Is Your Land” while introducing musical concepts as part of performance singing. Participating classes will also receive an ECCO educational CD for teachers to use in their classrooms. The CD contains a few vocal warm-ups and the complete song sung by the 100-voice Eugene Concert Choir, along with a recording of “She'll Be Coming 'Round the Mountain” by the choir, a copy of the lyrics to both songs, and supplemental materials.

Children participating in ECCO will receive a performer pass for themselves and an accompanying adult so they can come to a pre-concert on-stage rehearsal, enjoy the show, and come up on stage during the show when it is time for them to perform. Last year about 70 kids sang with us on stage. Everyone had a wonderful time, and we are eager for your students to join us this year!

This program is free to participants. Presentation dates are available from March 4 to April 18 and will be scheduled on a first come, first served basis. If you are interested in having your class participate, return the application (SEE BELOW) for the ECCO 2014 Project to us at choir@eugeneconcertchoir.org and we will schedule a presentation for your class ASAP!  For further info, call the choir office at 541-687-6865. 

Participation in the program offers your students a wonderful opportunity to experience the thrill of being on a concert stage and performing for friends and family with a large choir.  We look forward to hearing from you!

Sincerely,

Amy Unfred

Eugene Concert Choir

ECCO Education Director

The ECCO Project – Step by Step
1. Fill out the application (below) and submit it to the Eugene Concert Choir office.

2. You will be contacted confirming the date and time of your presentation.

3. Our ECCO education director will visit your classroom to teach the song and provide you with the ECCO educational CD.

4. Teachers may continue to work on the song with their students, using the CD.

5. Eugene Concert Choir provides performer/accompanying member passes for teachers to distribute to kids/parents (these will be delivered to the school the week of April 15-18).

6. Eugene Concert Choir is happy to provide passes to teachers as a thank you for participating in the ECCO Project, so you can experience the children’s performance.

Application for ECCO 2014 Project

Name of Teacher: 

School: 

School Address:  






Phone:

Email contact for Classroom Teacher:

Phone contact for Classroom Teacher:  

Grade: 



Number of Students:  
Any Tuesday, Thursday, or Friday is available beginning March 4 through April 18.
Wednesdays can be arranged individually. Mornings are preferred.

1st Choice for Date and Time:

2nd Choice for Date and Time:

3rd Choice for Date and Time:

Please email the completed application to the Eugene Concert Choir office at choir@eugeneconcertchoir.org
Your application will be processed and you will receive a confirmation of the date and time.
Thank you!

Dr. Diane Retallack, Executive and Artistic Director, Eugene Concert Choir

Amy Unfred, ECCO Education Director

Angela Egremont, General Manager

